
 

To: Learners, Parents, and Guardians  
From: Mr. Travis R. Lee, High School Principal 
Re: HAHS Remote Learning for Tuesday, 1/26/21 
Date: January 25, 2021 
 
Good afternoon learners, parents, and guardians,  
 
Due to impending weather, HASD will have a remote learning day tomorrow, Tuesday January 26, 2021.  
 
Please note the following: 
 
Schedule 

● Learners will follow the remote learning schedule that we’ve used throughout the year 
● Class periods are scheduled from 9:30 am to 2:30 pm  
● Learners can reach out to teachers for additional individual support from 7:30 - 9:30 am 

 
Groups 

● All groups, Red, Blue, and Gray, should follow the remote learning schedule for the day 
 
Communication 

● Learners should monitor their email and Google Classroom for information from teachers 
● Teachers may structure their class periods to facilitate their lessons best, both for the Red and Blue 

Groups.  Any special instructions will be communicated to learners  
 
HCCTC 

● HCCTC learners will have a remote day for both HAHS and the HCCTC  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.  Stay safe! 
 
 
Travis R. Lee, 
HAHS Principal  
 
 


